
From:
To: Laura Friend
Subject: FW: Water License
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 1:08:36 PM

Hi Laura,
 
Please see the attached message from Arie to be submitted for the Board Review.
 
Regards,
Cody
 
 

From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk < > 
Sent: April 8, 2021 12:17 PM
To: 
Subject: Water License
 
Hi Cody,
 
I would like to inform you as well that I purchased a water license through the LNID.
The agreement was signed on April 1, but the LNID board still has to sign it, and that won't
happen till next week.
 
I am not able to give a copy of the water license agreement at this time, as it needs to be
looked over by the board. I am willing to forward it to the NCRB once I have received it, or
they may contact the LNID for more information about it. 
Agreement #: C3-27-09-10-80-NE
 
Thanks
Arie 




